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The Lords Day     

September 24, 2017 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TODAY 
Worship and Preaching – 8:30/10:45 
Sunday School classes for all ages – 9:50 
Home groups – 6:30 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snack Shak (basement) 
6:30 – Groups for children, youth and 
adults 
7:40 – Adult choir  
 
NEXT SUNDAY … As we join with Christians around the globe in World 
Wide COMMUNION Day, we will trace the journey of Jesus to the cross, 
the tomb, and beyond.  YOU ASKED … AMAZING GRACE; TOMB and 
TRIUMPH 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 216 

General   $  6,242.00 

Missions   $  1891.00 

Building Fund   $     912.00 

Sunday School   $     309.00 

 Sept. - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron - Head Usher   
Leroy Bowman 
Charles Bingaman 
Ben Stoops 
John Helman 

PRELUDE 
CHOIR NUMBER 

OPENING HYMN #277 
OFFERING 

SONGS OF PRAISE 
BIBLE MESSAGE 

CLOSING SONG # 250 
BENEDICTION 

WELCOME TEAM 
Sept. 24 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Oct. 1 –     Tom & Christopher Keely 
Oct. 8 – Widder Family 
Oct. 15 – Scott Garling Family 
Oct. 22 – Gary & Grant Murray 

Last week’s offering for 
HARVEY relief was $3009.  
Cleaning/hygiene supplies are 
currently being purchased for 
the buckets.  THANK YOU!  
Money may still be donated 
through this week. 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

web site:   
www.greencastleub.org  

 

 

 

  

 
REMINDER … Our annual FALL PICNIC 
will be Sunday Evening, October 8.   
Location this year = Antrim Township 
Community Park on Grant Shook Rd.  
Sign up sheet is on the desk in the lower 
entry way.  Bring a hot and cold dish to 
share as well as your place setting and drinks.  Soup, 
steamers and hot dogs will be provided.  Hope you can come!   
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR  
Oct 28 -  PA State Sunday School Convention at Plainfield 
Church of God.  To register or for more information, contact 
Tawnya Tracey (717-597-2530) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Connie Tracey & 
Judy Bowman 

Gary & Daphne 
Murray 

   

2nd  Nursery 
NEED 

VOLUNTEERS 
Cindy Rawely & 
Sylvia Clement 

Acolyte  
Blake Witmer (1st) 
Baylee Lopez (2nd) 

Micah Ressler (1st) 
Klara Helman (2nd) 

Greeters 
Tom & Lori 

Clopper Family 
Scott & Annette 
Garling Family 

Prelude Susan Adams  

    

Substitute teacher needed for Primary class on Wednesday 

evenings for October 11 and November 8. 

Contact Cindy Rawley (717- 597-3211).  Thank You! 

mailto:rawley@centurylink.net
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Many THANKS to each person who brought baked 
items or helped out in any way with the chicken 
barbeques this summer.  Greatly appreciated!  Pastor 
David 
 

  
 
 

Greencastle-Antrim Christian Women’s 

Fellowship – Sept. 26, 9:30 am at 

Evangelical Lutheran Church  
 

Topic:  “When Cancer Clouds the Sky” – 

speaker Bev Hannah 
 
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S TEACHERS – Craft Closet supplies have 
been moved to the toddler nursery (Noah’s Ark) room.  They 
are located in the first 3 cabinets closest to the door (top and 
bottom).  Please get your supplies before class begins to lessen 
the interruption to the class using this room.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
Released time is a Bible teaching/memorization for 
public school children, grades 3-5.  Our church is 
used each Wednesday for this program.  Nursery 
help is needed for children of Released Time 
volunteers.  This would be in the 11:00 – 2:00 time 
frame.  If you could help or have questions, contact 
Wendy Houser - 717-658-0945 or 
swhouser91@gmail.com.   
 
 
 

PUPPETS 4 CHRIST will begin preparing for the 

2018 season.  Practices will be held on Sundays, 

beginning Oct. 1, from 2 – 3:30 in church sanctuary. 

Any students in grades 4th through 12th are welcome 

to join the team.  For questions, contact Bethany 

Elliott at 717-655-0304 
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